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Future Plans

From Hayley Hodgson ha

Hi Peter,

It's Hayley Hodgson from the mini workshop last year. I hope you and everyone else are
doing well, I'm missing New York and all of you guys a lot. I was in my first play ever with
my school this year, uAnne of Green Gables". I never had enough confidence to try out for it
but now I do and ifs my favorite thing about the school year. I have made so many friends
and have learned so much from it. I've been eating very healthy and have lost some weight
since the workshop and I honestly feel very happy. I took this year offfrom dance because
of some personal issues but I think I'm going to rejoin this year. I never had that dream or
desire as a child that every kid usually has, but I think I have finally found it... I guess for
me it just took a little longer to find. I'm very serious about this business now and lately it's
all I can think about because I'm graduating high school soon so I'm thinking more and more
about my futue. Broadway is my future and Im already working incredibly hard to one day
make it happen. I have to thank you for teaching me so much the two times I have gone to
beginnings and for helping me figure out what I tnrly want in my life. I'm in a program at
school called "AP Capstone" that could offer me many scholarships to schools in the states
so hopefully when I graduate I can move down there, go to school, and see where that takes
me.

AgairU thank you very much and I hope to see you again soon!

-Hayley Hodgson


